
DRAFT

FALKIRK COUNCIL

MINUTE of MEETING of the FALKIRK LOCAL LICENSING FORUM held in the
MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS, FALKIRK on THURSDAY 10 MARCH 2011 at 2.00 p.m.

FORUM MEMBERS
PRESENT: Tom Grieve, Brightons Community Council; Paul Smith, BEDA;

Sergeant Briony Daye, Central Scotland Police; Caird Forsyth, Corporate
Policy Officer (Substance Misuse); Dr. Oliver Harding, Consultant,
NHS Forth Valley and Thomas Ross, Licensing Standards Officer.

APOLOGIES: Lennox Ainslie, Bo’ness Community Council; Malcolm Richards,
Grangemouth Community Council; Ian Lovie, Scottish Grocers’
Federation Ltd; Robbie McGregor, Central Scotland Police and Douglas
Frood, Licensing Standards Officer.

COUNCIL OFFICER
PRESENT: Arlene Fraser, Committee Services Officer (Law and Administration).

1. QUORUM

With reference to Paragraph 8.6 of Falkirk Local Licensing Forum’s Constitution, there not
being present a quorum, the meeting was declared adjourned.


